July 29, 2014

Glenn Dudley

Vermont ETV, Inc.

204 Ethan Allen Avenue
Colchester, VT 05446

Re: Mandatory Carriage Election
WVER, WVTA, WVTB - Burlington-Plattsburgh DMA

Dear Mr. Dudley:

This letter supersedes the three previously sent acceptance letters dated July 23, 2014. Per
our conversation from July 28, 2014 you have indicated the programming aired from
your stations WVER, WVTA, and WVTB substantially duplicates the programming from
your station WETK. As such, your election for these three stations is rejected on this
basis pursuant to federal regulations.

If you have information to demonstrate non-duplication, such as monthly programming
schedules, please forward the programming schedules for each station to DISH
Programming, attention Teresa Cain (teresa.cain@dish.com) and we will be pleased to
consider such information.

Sincerely,

Teresa Cain
Sr. Program Manager
Programming Dept.

9601 South Meridian Boulevard e Englewood, CO 80112



